Heath Conservation Commission
Notice of Public Meeting

In accordance with the Massachusetts Open Meeting Law, the Heath Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting at the former Heath Elementary School, 18 Jacobs Road, on Thursday September 8, 2022 at 7:00 PM to review a Request for Determination filed by Bruce Lamothe for the repair of a subsurface sewage disposal system at 3 Ledge Road, Heath MA.

The public and interested parties are welcome.
Agenda:

7:00 Review Request for Determination filed by Bruce Lamothe
Vote:

Review and approve past meeting minutes.

Review items that could not be reasonably anticipated before posting the meeting.

Signed

Brian DeVriese - Chair
Heath Conservation Commission
Posted: 7/20/22 at 3:00 PM by Brian De Vriese


